
 

                                                                                                                             

May 1, 2023 

Before Construction Begins: 

 Work crews will mark the locations of underground utilities, such as gas, water and cable so that 
the construction work does not interfere with these utilities. 

 Once a contractor has been selected, affected property owners will receive a construction notice 
with more information about the work.  

 A public consultation meeting will be held for this project. A notice will be sent to area residents 
once the date and location has been confirmed.  

 Property owners should redirect to above ground, any roof drains and/or sump pump outlets that 
currently discharge into the front ditch. 

 The City is not responsible for damage to any privately-owned items on the municipal right-of-
way. Remove items such as landscaping, fencing, sprinkler systems and decorative objects.  

 Once Sparks Street has been repaved with new asphalt, roadway cuts to install new utilities will 
not be permitted for a period of three years. Contact your hydro, gas, telephone or cable providers 
if you require changes to these services and notify the project manager. 

 To make any modifications to your property entrance or replace an existing culvert, contact the 
project manager before June 5, 2023. 

 If blasting is required, you will be contacted t o  c o m p l e t e  a  pre-blast survey of your home 
before blasting begins. It is conducted by a third-party consultant and is a visual inspection of your 
home and other structures complete with photos and/or video. The consultant must enter the home 
to complete the interior portion of the survey. 

 The project manager will reach out if there are further impacts to your property. 
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Watermain Replacement and Pavement Rehabilitation 

Sparks Street, Sudbury  
 

The City of Greater Sudbury is planning road and water/wastewater improvements on  

Sparks Street, Sudbury between Roy Avenue and Barry Downe Road in Sudbury. 
 

This project is part of a Council-approved capital project to renew our aging infrastructure, improve water distribution 

and reduce the risk of watermain breaks. 

 

Project Highlights: 
 

 Watermain replacement 
 Pavement rehabilitation 
 Paved shoulder on the north side 
 Traffic calming with the addition of speed humps 
 Ditching and drainage improvements 
 Surface asphalt to be placed in 2024 

 

Expected Start Date: Spring/Summer 2023 

Expected End Date: Spring/Summer 2024 

 
*Timeline is subject to change* 
  

For more information, visit www.greatersudbury.ca/construction2023 or contact the project team and a package with further 
project details can be mailed to you. 
 

Contacts: 
Project Manager                                              Project Designer                         Councillor, Ward 12 
Andrew Peltomaki                                             Curtis Thomson             Joscelyne Landry-Altmann 
705-674-4455 ext. 4392 or 705-690-5541        705-674-4455 ext. 2334                           705-674-1212 
Andrew.Peltomaki@greatersudbury.ca            Curtis.Thomson@greatersudbury.ca       Joscelyne.Landry-Altmann@greatersudbury.ca   
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